George Washington's
MOUNT VERNON
R-BIT - A Y r& ' AR D EN S

March 27, 2001

Mr. Brian Lamb

C-SPAN

400 North Capitol Street, N.W.
Suite 650

Washington, DC 20001

Dear Brian:

We are still receiving calls about your terrific series on the American Presidents, as well
as C-SPAN’s moving telecast of George Washington’s funeral. Thank you again for helping us
to share this event with the nation.

The year 2002 marks the 200™ anniversary of the death of Martha Washington, who
passed away here at Mount Vernon on May 22, 1802. Because so little is known about her death
and funeral, we are not planning another reenactment, although we are creating several programs
which we hope will spotlight her great contributions to our nation.

It crossed by mind that a new C-SPAN series on First Ladies might be almost as popular
as the presidency series. We would be pleased to work with you regarding a Martha Washington
program, which could be timed with the anniversary and the publication of two new Martha

Washington biographies.

Please let me know if this concept interests you at all, and if so, how we can help with the
planning process.

Again, our thanks for your past support, and all best wishes.

Sincerely yours,

Mo wtl o ot ——
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